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STATE OF |LLINOIS

DEPARTMENT OF NUCLEAR SAFETY
1035 OUTER PARK DRIVE

SPRINGFIELD 62704

(217) 546-8100
TERRY R. LASH

o ncran

August 19, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation >

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: LaSalle Unit 1 Proposed Technical Specification
Change Involving Waiver of 18 Month Surveillance
Interval
License No'. NPF-11
NRC Docket No. 50-373

REFERENCE: H. L. Massin Letter to H. R. Denton dated
July 15, 1985

In Reply Please Refer To: DOE-85-133

Dear Mr. Denton:

The Illinois Department of Nuclear Safety has reviewed the Proposed
Technical Specification amendment referenced above. We have determined no
adverse findings as a result of that review. We have previously verbally
provided NRC with this result.

Sincerely,

* ' ffian, JU |
Michael C. Parker, hief
Division of Engineering
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cc: T. Lash

G. Wright
J. Keppler, NRC Region III
R. Lickus, NRC Region III
A. Bournia, NRC Washington, D.C.
H. Massin, CECO
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